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June 23, 2020  

Alberta Screen Industry Wants to Hear Your Opinion 
Alberta Screen Industry presents a collective voice on behalf of all Alberta’s screen industry 
stakeholders in advocating for competitive provincial screen industry incentive programs, with the 
common goal of restoring the sustainability and growth of the film industry.  

In January 2020, the Government of Alberta introduced the Film and Television Tax Credit, which is 
part of the government’s commitment to grow Alberta’s cultural industries by 25% or $1.5 billion over 
the next 10 years. The tax credit targets projects with medium to large budgets and will support the 
production and labour costs, up to a maximum of $10 million per project in Alberta. The budget for the 
tax credit will be:  

• $15 million in 2020 - 2021 
• $30 million in 2021 - 2022 
• $45 million in 2022 - 2023 

 
The Alberta Screen Industry believes that the film industry provides Albertans with an opportunity to 
diversify the economy. The film industry in Alberta contributed the following to Alberta’s economy in 
2018: 

• $336.28 billion in gross domestic product 
• direct, indirect, and induced labour impact in Alberta of $98 million  
• 5,350 direct and full-time equivalent jobs  

 
The Alberta Screen Industry would like to hear any feedback from rural municipalities on: 
 

• the role rural municipalities can play in supporting the growth of Alberta’s film industry  
• the level of interest rural municipalities have to engage directly with the Alberta screen industry  

 
To provide feedback, please email Michael Solberg at michael.solberg@newwestpublicaffairs.ca  
 
View Alberta’s Screen Industry Presentation to the Economic Advisory Committee and the Heartlands 
Economic Impacts Final Report to Alberta.  
 
View the changes to the Alberta Media Fund.  

For enquiries, please contact: 

Alex Mochid  
Policy Advisor 
alex@RMAlberta.com 

http://www.asiac.ca/
https://www.alberta.ca/film-television-tax-credit.aspx
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/culture-multiculturalism-and-status-of-women-business-plan
mailto:michael.solberg@newwestpublicaffairs.ca
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Presentation-to-the-Economic-Advisory-Council-V5-May-2020.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/CMPA-Heartland-Economic-Impacts-Report-Final.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/CMPA-Heartland-Economic-Impacts-Report-Final.pdf
https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/cmsw-changes-to-the-alberta-media-fund-fact-sheet.pdf
mailto:alex@RMAlberta.com
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Tasha Blumenthal 
Director of External Relations & Advocacy 
tasha@RMAlberta.com 

 

mailto:tasha@RMAlberta.com

